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MEET THE CANDIDATES
In  February,  a  Congressional  District  10  

candidate  requested  a  Q  & A  meeting  with  

TTA  members.  The  TTA  Executive  Board  

reached  out  to  all   candidates,  including  

Representative  Jeff  Denham.  We  have  a  

meeting  set  up  for  Monday,  March  12th ,  at  

the  Ceres  CTA  office  from  5  pm-7  pm.  

Currently,  Josh  Harder  and  Sue  Zwahlen  will  

be  attending.  Please  use  the  

button  to  RSVP  so  that  we  

can  plan  appropriately.  

FOG - MARCH 24TH
TUSD's Festival on the Green celebrates our 
student's musical and artistic talents. We 
provide information to parents while 
children make a musical craft. Sign up to 
help for an hour!  Click the link below and 
type your school site in the Comments box.

Mar 7th-4pm-5:30pm-TTA Town Hall to 
discuss Negotiations (eCademy) 
Mar 12th-5pm-7pm-Meet the Candidates 
Mar 20th-3:45pm Special Ed/Svc meeting 
(Earl) 
Mar 24th-All Day - Festival on the Green 
(PHS) 
 

FOG 
Sign Up

DON'T MISS THESE!

TTA TOWN HALL
DATE

PD Center at eCademyLOCATION

 March 7, 2018

TIME 4:00  - 5:30 pm

TUSD BOARD OF 
TRUSTEES ELECTIONS
Later  this  year,  Turlock  will  have  the  

chance  to  elect  new  Board  of  Trustees  in  

Zones  2,  4,  and  6.  TTA  will  be  hosting  an  

event  to  meet  the  movers  and  shakers  in  

Turlock  who  are  interested  in  shaping  

education  in  Turlock.  Please  contact  

Christine  i f  you  would  l ike  to  work  on  the  

committee  to  identify  community  leaders  

for  education.  

PROOF OF INSURANCE
Per  district  email  from  Roberta  Cheney:  

     The  deadline  for  members  not  medically  

insured  through  the  district  has  been  

extended  to  March  7th .   

     An  evidence  of  coverage  document  from  

your  insurance  company  or  a  copy  of  a  

current  insurance  card  should  be  submitted  

to  the  TUSD  payroll  department  by  March  

7th,  2018.   This  can  be  e-mailed  to  Sarah  

Schrole  at  sschrole@turlock.k12.ca.us  or  

delivered  directly  to  payroll.   Sarah  will  

confirm  receipt  of  e-mails.   The  Fiscal  

Services  office  will  be  open  7:30  am-5:00  

pm  to  assist  you.   

RSVP

Education's purpose is to fill an empty mind 
with an open one! (Malcom Forbes) 

Negotiations UpdatePURPOSE

http://turlockta.wixsite.com/turlockteachers
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b48a5af2ea7fc1-festival1
https://goo.gl/forms/1UkqGGJY80gZbzrC2

